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As an American, I strongly support a sister relationship that holds dignity, counsel 

and truth for the people of Ukraine to connect with the State of Oregon. This country 

has rudely and illegally withdrawn the help to Ukraine with their fight against the 

ongoing Russian invasion begun in 2022. 

  

Thank you Senator Manning for your advocacy and action to create an official 

relationship, put forth in response to (Not My) president Trump blocking aid to help 

support and defend democracy in Ukraine. 


